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] M. g ATLANTA FEDERAL CENTER
% 5 61 FORSYTH STREET
V240 prote ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30303-8960
May 16, 2002
EMAIL & US MAIL
AWD-FFB

Mr. Philip Stroud

Alabama Department of Environmental Management
Hazardous Waste Branch, Land Division

1400 Coliseum Boulevard

PO Box 301463

Montgomery, AL 36110-2059

SUBIJ: Final Site Investigation Report and Final Decision Document for the Artillery and Mortar
Impact Areas South of Bains Bap Road, Parcels 138Q-X, 139Q-X, 140Q-X, 141Q-X, and
142Q-X; Fort McClellan

Dear Mr. Stroud:
The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed the subject document and as
agreed upon in the April 2002 On Board Review consider the document acceptable as written.

As ADEM considers appropriate, please transmit these comments to Fort McClellan (FTMC). If
you have any questions, please call me at (404) 562-8549.

Sincerely,

Brittain
Senior Remedial Project Manager

cc: Ron Levy, FTMC
Lisa Holstein, FTMC
Ellis Pope, USA/COE
Jeanne Yacoub, IT
Daniel Copeland, CEHNC-OE-DC
Maj. Wayne Sartwell, ALANG
Maj. Bernie Case, ALANG
Hugh Vick, Gannett-Fleming

Intemet Address (URL) ¢ http://www.epa.gov
Recycled/Recyciable « Printed with Vegetable Oil Based Inks on Recycled Paper (Minimum 30% Postconsumer)
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November 26, 2002

EMAIL & US MAIL

4WD-FFB

Mr. Philip Stroud

Alabama Department of Environmental Management
Hazardous Waste Branch, Land Division

1400 Coliseurn Boulevard

PO Box 301463

Montgomery, AL 36110-2059

RCUD DECOQ02 iy 1:32

SUBIJ: Final Site Investigation Report and Decision Document for the Arti]lery and Mortar
Impact Areas, Parcels 138Q-X, 139Q-X, 140Q-X, 141Q-X, and 142Q-X
Fort McClellan

Dear Mr. Stroud:

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed the subject document and, as
~ agreed upon in the April 16, 2002, On-Board Review, considers the document acceptable for -
approval. As the Alabama Department of Environmental Management (ADEM) considers
appropriate, please transmit these comments to Fort McClellan (FTMC). If you have any
questions, please call me at (404) 562-8549.
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Doyle T; Brittain

Senior Remedial Project Manager
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cc: Ron Levy, FTMC
Lisa Holstein, FTMC .
Lee Coker, USA/COE
Jeanne Yacoub, Shaw Environmental
Daniel Copeland, CEHNC-OE-DC
Maj. Wayne Sartwell, ALANG
Bernie Case, ALANG
Miki Schneider, JPA
Hugh Vick, Gannett-Fleming

Intemet Address (URL) « http:/fiwww.epa.gov
Recycled/Recyclable « Printed with Vegetable Oil Based inks on Racycled Paper (Minimum 30% Postconsumer)




